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MEMORANDUM 
 
TO: Chairman Kirven and County Council Members 
FROM: Councilor Xanthene Norris  
DATE:  December 11, 2020  
 
 
During the Committee of the Whole Meeting on Tuesday, December 15, 2020, I will be 
making a motion to suspend Council Rule III (D) (9) to allow for reconsideration of the 
vote at the November 17 Committee of the Whole that held the proposed Council Email 
Policy. If the motions to suspend Council Rules and to reconsider the previous vote to 
hold are passed, this will allow for a motion to approve the proposed Council Email Policy. 
  
This memorandum shall serve as notice under Council Rule III (D)(9).  
 
Enc. Proposed Council Email Policy 
 
 
 
 
 


